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JONDETECH CEO LEIF BORG TO LEAVE THE 
COMPANY IN 2025
JonDeTech Sensors AB (publ) (“JonDeTech” or the “Company”) CEO Leif Borg has 
today informed the Company’s Board of Directors of his decision to step down 
from his position as CEO.

“The Board would like to thank Leif for his many years in the Company, most recently as CEO. 
He has played a key role in the development of JonDeTech’s products and has led the Company 
through its transition from an R&D-focused organization to a commercialization-driven business”, 
says Jan Johannesson, Chairman of the Board of Directors of JonDeTech.

Leif Borg has a six-month notice period and will remain in his role until a successor is appointed.

The Company’s Board of Directors will immediately initiate the search for a new CEO.
 
For more information, please contact:
Jan Johannesson, Chairman of the Board
Tel: +46 70 658 08 78
Email: jan.johannesson@jondetech.com

About JonDeTech
JonDeTech is a provider of sensor technology. The company markets a portfolio of IR sensor 
elements based on proprietary nanotechnology and silicon MEMS. The nano elements are 
extremely thin, built on flexible plastic, and can be manufactured in high volumes at low cost, 
enabling a wide range of applications, such as temperature and heat flow measurements, 
presence detection, and gas detection.

The company is listed on NGM Nordic SME.

Read more at www.jondetech.se

This information is information that JonDeTech Sensors is obliged to make public pursuant to the 
EU Market Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency 
of the contact persons set out above, at 2025-02-05 08:00 CET.
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